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Editorial

It is a pleasure to be able to announce that as of 1 January 1999 BERNOULLI is published

jointly by the Bernoulli Society and the International Statistical Institute. Moreover, from that

same date the annual number of issues will increase from four to six; and the number of

printed pages in 1999 will be double that of 1998.

The Editorial Policy of the journal remains the same.

The background for these changes (which, in particular, means that no commercial publisher

is involved as intermediary) will be described in messages from the Executive Committee of

the Bernoulli Society. In particular, details will be given in the next issue of Bernoulli News

which is expected to be distributed together with Issue 3 of the 1999 Volume 5 of

BERNOULLI.
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